
    Comedy Club 
   Dinner Hour
The family that laughs together, 
grows together. Start by having 
everyone sit down at the dinner 
table. Go around the table and 
have each person share a joke. 
Try to have each person bring a 
new joke to the table every week. 
Explain that it gives everyone 
something to look forward to, 
besides eating healthy foods!

Menu Maker and 
Restaurant Night
Let your kids design and create a 
“restaurant” menu. They can use 
paper, markers and crayons. Then, 
have a Restaurant Night. Pretend 
you are at a restaurant. Every 
family member has a role to play. 
For example: one person takes 
orders, one person serves the 
food, etc. Once the food is cooked, 
everyone eats!

 Geography Night 
Pick a country to learn about and 
prepare foods that come from 
that country. Some examples are,  
Chinese, Italian and Greek. Have 
each person learn one fact about 
the country to share at dinner. 
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For more activity ideas, visit 
eatwellbewell.org
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Get your kids excited 
about sharing family meals.

Why is this a good idea? Because the 	
      best way to share healthy foods 	
	 is through family meals.
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